
 

 

25th May 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Leavers’ Hoodies 
 

As mentioned in in earlier email, we are providing Year 6 pupils the opportunity to purchase a Leavers’ 
Hoodie. This can be done by following the link www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/shops/SL33323 to visit 
the online shop. Full details of the design, sizing and available colours can be found in the shop. The 
prices of the hoodies are as follows: 

Junior unzipped hoodie- £13.95 

Adult unzipped hoodie- £13.95 

Junior zipped hoodie- £14.85 

Adult zipped hoodie- £14.85 

 

Pupils have the option to add a nickname to the hoodie for £3.50. 

This is not being used as a fundraising opportunity. Neither school nor FORS will make any money from 
ordering the hoodies. It is simply allowing pupils to take away a memento from their time at Oswald 
Road Primary School. 

The aim is for pupils to receive their hoodies in time for their residential trip to Kingswood, and therefore 
the online shop is only open for a limited period of time, until Thursday 2nd June 2016. It will not be 
possible to order a hoodie after this date so please ensure you place your order in time. 

A sample hoodie is available for you to look at in the school reception. It is an age 12-13. Please feel 
free to try the hoodie on for size. 

 

Kind regards, 

Kay Silvey (Year 6 Parent) 

http://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/shops/SL33323

